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ORDER SUSPENDING TARIFF FOR SIXTY (60) DAYS 

This matter came before Chairman Herbert H. Hilliard, Director Kenneth C. Hill and 

Director Robin Bennett of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority (the "Authority"), the voting 

panel assigned to this docket, at a regularly scheduled Authority Conference held on January 12, 

2015. On December 30, 2014, Tennessee-American Water Company ("TA WC") filed a Petition 

requesting approval of a proposed Production Costs and Other Pass-Throughs Rider ("PCOP") 

percentage rate for 2015. The proposed tariff and documentation supporting the PCOP rate 

change were filed on January 6, 2015. The tariff changes have a proposed effective date of 

January 29, 2015. 

During the Authority Conference, the panel found that additional time is needed to 

properly review and evaluate the proposed tariff changes and voted unanimously to suspend 

TAWC's proposed tariff for sixty (60) days from January 29, 2015. 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

Chairman Herbert H. Hilliard; Director Kenneth C. Hill and Director Robin Bennett 
concur. 
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Earl R. Tayloixecutive Director 


